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CITY OF PARSONS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

The City of Parsons is seeking qualified consulting firms for pre-construction 

engineering and project management in the equivalent to the Kansas Department of 

Transportation's (KDOT) Work Category: 212 - Highway Design-Minor Facility 

for the projects listed below. Qualifications for roadway construction inspection in 

the equivalent to the KDOT's Work Category: 241 will also be considered, if 

consulting firm is interested. 

Project Description: 

City Connecting Link Improvement Program (CCLIP) Project No. 50 KA 6442-01, 

is a full depth replacement of Highway 59 South, from Little Labette Bridge to match 

limits of existing GI under construction, approximately 0.210 mile. Plans will be 

developed by the firm using State and Federal requirements. 

Project Description: 

City Connecting Link Improvement Program (CCLIP) Project No. 50 KA 6905-01, 

is a full depth replacement of Highway 59 North pavement, from Walmart North 

Entrance to Flynn Drive, approximately 1,320 If. Plans will be developed by the 

firm using State and Federal requirements. 

Contract Terms and Conditions 

These are KDOT projects using KDOT funding. A standard three 3) phase, three 

(3) party agreement will be utilized with special attachments for the Kansas "Tax 

Clearance Certificate", the "Certification of Final Indirect Costs", and the "Policy 

Regarding Sexual Harassment".

All qualified engineering consulting firms interested in submitting a letter of interest 

and a Statement of Qualifications for these projects shall send their information to 

Darrell Moyer, City of Parsons, Engineering Department, 112 South 17th Street, 

Parsons, KS 67357, Phone (620) 421-7020. A packet of information will then be 



provided that provides further details including a detailed project location and list of 

services to e performed. The purpose of this advertisement is to determine those 

who wish to be considered. If your firm is interested in being considered, a letter of 

interest should be mailed by March 22, 2023. Questions about this Request for 

Qualifications shall be sent to Darrell Moyer, City of Parsons, Engineering 

Department, 112 S. 17th St., Parsons, Kansas 67357, Phone (620) 421-7020. 


